
 

  

 
 
April 9, 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends of Catholic Education 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to 
wish all of our students, staff, families and friends a most Holy and happy Easter.   As we 
are all social distancing due to the Covid-19 pandemic, it is most important to come 
together in our Faith and realize that our Catholic family is one to which we all belong. 
Through the power of prayer, we can all feel the strength, love and passion of our Lord. 
  
With Easter weekend approaching and our regular Mass schedule interrupted, it is more 
important than ever that we take the personal time to reflect on the meaning of Easter.   
The ultimate sacrifice of Jesus on Good Friday and the rising of our Lord on Easter Sunday 
are the gifts we have been given and the foundation of our Faith. 
  
Please know that the Board of Trustees will be offering prayers on your behalf during this 
upcoming Easter weekend.  We will pray that you and your families stay safe and remain 
healthy. We will also pray for Jesus to give you the strength that you need during these 
unprecedented times.  Lastly, we will pray for all of the essential workers that are putting 
themselves in harm’s way in order to bring us needed supplies, stock the shelves and 
provide the essential services that we use. We will also pray for those that work within 
the medical field, keeping us healthy. 
  
Have a Blessed and Holy Easter weekend. 
 
Glenn Sheculski 

 
Glenn Sheculski 
Chair, NCDSB Board of Trustees 
 
 
 


